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                                                                                           3rd December 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We are writing to inform you that we will be sending a photograph of the EYFS 

Christmas performance to The Argus. The photograph will be published in The 

Argus, on Wednesday 18th December, in a supplement showcasing many local 

Reception classes 

 

If you would not like your child to be included please complete the slip 

below and return it to the office by Monday 9th December. 

 

Mrs J Sherlock 

Headteacher 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

The EYFS Argus Christmas photographs 

 

I would not like my child……………………………………………………………………………….. 

class……………….    to be in The Argus photograph. 

 

 

Signed…………………………………………………………………………………….. Parent/Carer 

 

Please return to the office by Monday 9th December. 

Eastbrook Primary Academy 
Headteacher: Mrs J Sherlock            

Tel: 01273 874050                    

Fax: 01273 874058                     

Email: office@eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk   

Website: www.eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk    
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